## Bedford Minuteman Company

P.O. Box 1775, Bedford, MA 01730



The Bedford Flag

April 11, 2015

To: Boy Scout Troop 114 Community Service Coordinator

Dear Ms. Peng,

The Bedford Minuteman Company would like to extend our sincere thanks to the Boy Scouts for your very helpful community service by assisting with the 2015 Bedford Minuteman Company Pole Capping & Colonial Parade. We are truly grateful for the volunteer service of the scouts, as well as their adult helpers.

Their excellent work helping to provide crowd control and helping spectators and participants who attended the event was very much appreciated. The members of Boy Scout Troop 114 provided an important community service, and the boys' maturity and dedication reflect well upon your organization and its leaders. Thank you again for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Roy Kring, Captain

**Bedford Minuteman Company**